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To whom it may concern

I wish to notify you of my objection to the planning development on green belt land at Thelwall Heyes.

Being a resident in Grappenhall, this is already a ridiculously busy road being the only direct route
to/from the city centre and the motorways. Adding this amount of housing and thus traffic without further
infrastructure is just irresponsible and devaluing to the area.

Traffic Congestion is so high at peak times and it’s unhealthy and at times very unsafe  to the residents and our
children.

Why on earth are you trying to build on Green Belt land when this is already specified as protected land?

Your plans are profiteering and not in the interest of preserving the area.

Given all we have been discussing with global warming, removing green belt land is NOT what you should be
proposing.

My address and name;

Melissa Verinder
 

Regards
Melissa Verinder




